
       

 
 

 

 
      

 
Assemblée Générale /General Assembly APEEE de Bruxelles IV   

Année scolaire 2023-2024, School year 2023-2024 

EN LIGNE/ONLINE 
 

      23.01.2024 
 
 

Candidature au Conseil d’Administration - Candidate for the Administrative Board 
 

Vous devez remplir ce formulaire en anglais ou français et l’envoyer à : secretariat@bru4.eu 
pour le 22 janvier 2024 au plus tard. 
 
You should complete this form in English or French and send it to: secretariat@bru4.eu on or 
before January 22nd, 2024. 
 
 
Nom/Name:     Prénom /First name:   
SERBENIUC     Marius 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Parent d’un enfant en / Parent of a child in (précisez classe / specify class):  
 
Mat/Prim/Sec                        Section: BG DE EN ET   FR IT NL RO 
P4 and S4 
 
Motivation: 
After being an active member in the APEEE’s Digital Competencies Work Group for almost a 
year and now understanding better how the APEEE and its Board are functioning, I believe I 
can bring a better contribution to the APEEE as a Board member. 
 
In this new role, I would like to work on and contribute to: 
1) Review, improve and help implementing the Digital Competencies framework in our school, 
not only for the Secondary pupils, but also for the Primary ones. 
Today it is of utmost importance that our children acquire the necessary digital skills and 
knowledge, as soon as possible and properly embedded in their curricula, not only for using 
them but also to help keeping them safe in this digitalized, online and virtualized world. 
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2) Improve and modernize the IT tools the APEEE is using to manage its services and to 
communicate with the parents it serves. 
 
3) Help implementing new communication channels between the parents of our school and 
with the APEEE (e.g. a discussion forum, survey tools for the APEEE to consult the parents on 
important topics etc). 
 
My skills and experience as IT Project manager would be very helpful for working on the 
above objectives. So, I hope that my candidacy will retain your attention and I am looking 
forward to be given the opportunity to become an APEEE Board member and thus better 
support our school community. 


